

## **Dear Volunteers, Members and Community,**

Regrettably, The Wetlands Centre is implementing the latest restrictions imposed by the Australian and State Government, and will close at 12pm, Monday 23 March 2020 until further notice in order to maintain the health and safety of the staff, volunteers, members and community.

We wish all our community, members, volunteers and their families well in this uncertain time. It is almost impossible to plan for such an event, given we have never had to face such a situation like this within our lifetime. It is a time that calls for unity and understanding by all.

Please remember to support the small businesses around you they will need all the assistance they can get.

For The Wetlands Centre updates, please head to our Facebook page Facebook.com/TheWetlandsCentre

For the latest advice, information and resources on COVID-19, go to www.health.gov.au

Call the National Coronavirus Help Line on 1800 020 080. It operates 24 hours a day, seven days a week. If you require translating or interpreting services, call 131 450.

The phone number of your state or territory public health agency is available at <a href="https://www.health.gov.au/state-territory-contacts">www.health.gov.au/state-territory-contacts</a>

If you have concerns about your health, speak to your doctor.

Stay safe,

The Wetlands Centre Management